

November 10, 2021

A Message From The Transition Committee An Invitation to the the Consecration of the Reverend Dr. Ketlen A. Solak as the IX Bishop of Pittsburgh and a Request for Donations

Dear Friends in Christ,

We are fast approaching the glorious Ordination & Consecration of our IX Bishop of Pittsburgh, the Rev. Dr. Ketlen A. Solak, on Saturday, November 13, at 11 am at Calvary Episcopal Church, 315 Shady Avenue, Pittsburgh.

Today, Wednesday, November 10, at 5 p.m. is the deadline for you to sign up to attend this service at which we are spacing guests in the pews and requiring masks & vaccination for everyone. If you'd like to attend, please sign up for a ticket here.

For those who have already signed up, tickets are in the process of being emailed to you. Please, you must print out and bring your ticket with you to Calvary on Saturday morning.

As you may know, we will be presenting special gifts to the new bishop during this service from the people and parishes of the Diocese of Pittsburgh: the bishop's ring, a personal crozier, a mitre, and a chasuble.

We have asked each parish to make a contribution (and some already have), and we are also soliciting personal contributions as well. We have not yet met the total cost of these gifts, so if you are able to make a contribution of any amount, we would welcome you contribution online here.

If you cannot attend and would like to watch this service online, you can find the service streamed here:

Diocese of Pittsburgh YouTube Account: https://youtu.be/T0GhdN3Uyf4
Diocese of Pittsburgh Facebook Account: https://www.facebook.com/EpiscopalPittsburgh
Calvary Church YouTube Account: https://youtu.be/OWGKp3KiEMI

Thanks for your continued prayers for Ketlen+ and for all those working hard on this service and its surrounding events. We look forward to seeing many of you on Saturday, November 13.
